
From: Larry Daloz   
Sent: Wednesday, August 21, 2024 8:01 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Docket 22-060, in support of the settlement agreement, as modified with CPCNH’s 
recommendations 

 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
To the NHPUC Clerk: 

 

I am writing on behalf of "Senior Stewards Acting for the Environment” (SSAFE.Org), an 

organization of 160 Senior Citizens, residents at Kendal in Hanover.  We are committed to 

combat climate change and we are active voters. We anticipate someday augmenting our current 

systems with direct solar energy, and we are deeply committed to forwarding New Hampshire’s 

transition to clean energy at the earliest possible time. Net metering is a vital step in enabling 

homeowners to make that conversion. To remove that option is the exact opposite of what we 

should be doing, and we oppose the current effort to do so.  

 

Thank you, 

 

L.A. Daloz, Co-founder 

 

SSAFE at Kendal at Hanover  

_____________________ 
 
You cannot get through a single day without having an impact on the world around you. 
What you do makes a difference, and you have to decide what kind of difference you want 
to make. 
                                                                                                                   Jane Goodall 
 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__http:/ssafe.org/__;!!Oai6dtTQULp8Sw!UKlFboSKTOhYmJAwpwcCpl99b5k_-Wx9XKwPnCce-IgvV3px0pVlxhq7pcLc9FHb-Ea2oOo30X5cWPX9pZdb1fk$

